"as per CSC email, please note:
From: FANGQIU ZHANG
Sent: December 28, 2018 9:58 AM
To: Customer Service - Reception
Subject: Opt out of private cannabis retail stores in Newmarket
Dear Sir/Madam,
As a resident of Town of Newmarket, We'd like to express our concerns in the horrible effects on the community safety and bad influence on the education of our next generation brought by the threat of private cannabis retail stores.
We strongly oppose to allowing private cannabis retail stores in Newmarket, ON. We urge the city to take the action of the ""opt out"" immediately.
I can be reached at and my home address is:
Thanks for your consideration!
Regards,
Fangqiu
The fear of the LORD is the beginning of wisdom, and knowledge of the Holy One is understanding."